
Ohio Department of Transportation 
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Project No.  050466 Sale Date - 9/21/2005

Pg.44 - Bridge ATB-45-0845:
--------------------------------

1.The detail shows the exisiting bridge with 3" of asphalt and Wearing Course Removed of 3" of Bit. Asphalt Concrete. The 
existing bridge is concrete. 
Q: Should this item be item deleted?

2.The same bidge also has a quantitiy of 245 sy of Pavement Planing on Pg.42 in the Estimated Quantities. 
Q:Is the intent to mill a butt joint on both sides the bridge? If so should the 448-II be deleted and the bridge not be paved with 
448-I? Please clarify.

Pg.45 - Bridge ATB-45-1091:
---------------------------------

1.The detail shows Wearing Course Removed on both Approach Slabs. Both Approach Slabs on this bridge are concrete.
Q: Should this item be changed if the concrete is to be milled or should it be deleted?

2.The Estimated Quantities on Pg. 45 for the same bridge shows 200 sy of Pavement Planing and on Pg.15 in the "Pavement 
Data" shows 338.4 sy of Wearing Course Removed in the same area.
Q:Could you please clarify?

Thank You

Question Submitted: 9/1/2005 1Question Number:

On Pg. 5 - Item 448-I Pg64-22 Drives - it states that "Driveways shall be paved after completion of the surface course".

Ref. 48 448-I Drives covers the above item. The quantity is also covered under Ref. 46 446-I Surface course as stated in the 
general summary on Pg. 14. 

Q: Since the plans state that the drives are to be paved after the surface course, shouldn't the 366 cy not be included in this 
item?

Thanks

Question Submitted: 9/1/2005

The District has reviewed the bidding documents and believes that the quantities are correct.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


